
Last half term, Badger Class studied the Romans. We all made Roman shields and re-enacted 

a Roman battle. 

This half term, Badgers have leapt forward in time to the Vikings. To start our topic, we had 

an immersion day where we made our own Viking brooches and produced a display of a long 

ship boat. We will be making timelines of the key events in this period of history. In our 

English lessons, we are reading ‘How to Train your Dragon’. We will be creating our own 

explanation texts about looking after a pet dragon. 

In our RE lessons, we are studying Sikhism with a focus on equality. We will be making clay 

pots to demonstrate how the pots are all unique, just like us. 

Badger’s will be having a very busy half term as we will also be rehearsing for our summer 

play and getting ready for Sports day. 

 

 


